
TOWN OF DRYDEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Dryden will hold a 
public hearing on May 18, 2017, at 7:15 p.m. at the Dryden Town Hall, 93 East 
Main Street, Dryden, New York, on proposed amendments to the Town of Dryden 
Local Law 1-2007 “Providing for the Administration and Enforcement of New 
York State Uniform Fire Prevention and Building Code and Other Town of Dryden 
Local Laws and Ordinances”, and the repeal of Local Law 2-1981, “Providing for 
the repair or removal of unsafe buildings and collapsed structures”.  A copy of the 
amendments can be obtained from the Town Clerk or on the Town’s website: 
dryden.ny.us. 

The Town Board will, at the above-stated time and place, hear all persons 
wishing to be heard with respect to the foregoing.  In addition, interested parties 
may submit written comment addressed to the Dryden Town Clerk, 93 East Main 
Street, Dryden, New York 13053 and actually received by the date and time of the 
public hearing as set forth herein. 

 

DATED:  May 4, 2017 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
TOWN OF DRYDEN 
 


